
Notice of Fare Increase 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform you that effective [Effective Date], our transportation service fares will 

be adjusted to better meet the increasing operational costs and to maintain the quality of service 

you have come to expect from us. 

The new fares will be as follows: 

• Local Routes: $[New Fare] 

• Regional Routes: $[New Fare] 

• Long-Distance Routes: $[New Fare] 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and continued support. Our commitment is to 

provide safe, reliable, and efficient transportation services to all our customers. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this fare increase, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to our customer service team at [Customer Service Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being a loyal customer. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


